
ASBESTOS ASSESSMENT, PROJECT DESIGN AND AIR MONITORING 

City of Bennettsville CDBG Project 4-CE-18-003 

 

The Pee Dee Regional Council of Governments, on behalf of the City of Bennettsville, is seeking bids 

from SCDHEC-licensed firms to prepare initial asbestos assessments and project design and air 

monitoring services during the abatement process, if required by SCDHEC regulation 61-86.1, for 

approximately twenty-eight (28) privately owned vacant, dilapidated houses. The houses are of 

moderate size (1,000 sq. ft.) and located within city limits in a concentrated target area known as the 

Shady Rest Neighborhood.  

SCDHEC-licensed firms are invited to submit a bid in accordance with the specifications in the Request 

for Bids package.  To obtain a copy of the bid package, contact Community Development Block Grant 

Project Administrator Kim Etheridge (843) 702-3139, kethridge@peedeecog.org.   

Bids must be returned in writing to the City of Bennettsville ATTN: Holly Swann, Planning and Zoning 

Manager, 501 East Main Street, Bennettsville, SC  29512. Bids will be received until 2:00 PM on June 6, 

2019, at which time they will be opened and publically read aloud.  No Late Bids will be accepted. 

The project is funded in part by a Community Development Block Grant provided by the SC Department 

of Commerce. All federal CDBG requirements will apply to the contract. 

This solicitation does not commit the Pee Dee Regional Council of Governments or the City of 

Bennettsville to award a contract or pay any costs incurred in the preparation of the bid or to procure or 

contract for services.  

The City of Bennettsville is an Equal Opportunity Employer. Section 3, Female, and Minority owned 

businesses are encouraged to participate.  
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